Collection of Rain Water in Colorado
Beginning August 10, 2016, Colorado State Law allows a household to have two 55-gallon rain barrel containers for outdoor use.   You can use them to collect water from rooftop downspouts which can be used for gardens and landscapes.  Under the law, it is prohibited to use tis water for drinking or any indoor uses.  Also, rain barrels are only allowed at single family properties and multi-family properties with four units or less.  Depending on the complexity of the system used, they vary widely in cost.  Under the law, the must have a sealed lid to prevent standing water from creating a mosquito breeding ground. Lids are also required to prevent children and animals from crawling inside the barrel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]While rain barrels do provide the ability to add additional water to landscapes, precipitation levels in Colorado are relatively low, so yards and gardens will still need significant additional watering.  
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